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Comments: I am very much against the proposed changes to the lifts.  I have been skiing at Winter Park for 45

years. 

The Looking Glass lift is a classic, one of a kind and I use it every day that I ski.  Please do not take it down. 

 

I also do not want a gondola to be the only way to get up the mountain in the morning on the WP side, and in fact

I purposely avoid using base gondola now.  Please do not take down the base chair lifts!  I also know that the 6

person chair lifts move more people, but also account for more accidents getting on and off the lifts.  

 

Lastly, I would not vote for the expansion but assume that it is a done deal already.  I really do miss the days of

Denver Parks and Rec. when  a family could come on vacation and ski for a day and not have to spend

thousands of dollars.  


